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BELONGING PROJECT EXPERIENCE TO SYDNEY ZOO~ BUNGARRIBEE 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to invite you to join our First Nations students from the schools involved in the Belonging Project to 

our term 2 experience at Sydney Zoo Bungarribee on Thursday 23 May (Week 4, Term 2). 

Our aim is to provide opportunities for the community and families to network and develop connections. We would 
like to invite you to the Acknowledgement of Country, Smoking Ceremony and the “Community Connecting” morning 
tea (provided), as well as enjoying the experience of the day at the zoo with your child/ren. 

Workshops have been organised for the students, and during this time you may like to relax with coffee or experience 
what the zoo has to offer.  

We ask that families travel separately and meet the Belonging Project students and teachers from your child’s school 
at the front entrance of the zoo at 9am. Teachers from your school will collect your zoo entrance pass on arrival. The 
bus travel for our students provides them valuable time to connect with other students and forge friendships. 
Therefore, it requested that your child travels to and from the zoo with their peers.  

If you would like to attend the experience at the zoo, the cost is $31.00 per person. This includes the discounted 

entry fee and morning tea. Please contact your child’s school by Wednesday 15th May, 2024 and they will discuss 

payment options. 

We are looking forward to connecting families and students as we build our community.  

Donna Casey Monique Brown & Daniel Hall       Amiee Jahshan 

Principal  

East Hills Public School  

Belonging Project Coordinator 

Belonging Project Coordinators      Principal 
     Bass Hill Public School 
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